
Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition Screening Committee Meeting 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Choctawhatchee 

Bay Estuary Coalition will hold a meeting on Monday, September 16, 2019 beginning at 8:30 

AM CST. The meeting will be held via conference call.  This meeting is to interview applicants 

for the Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Program Executive Director Position.  The members of the 

Screening consist of staff representatives from Okaloosa, Walton, Washington, and Holmes 

County.  This meeting is open to the public.  To obtain meeting location information, please 

contact Melinda Gates, Coastal Resource Liaison, Walton County at (850)892-8108. 

 

If any person decides to appeal, any decision made with respect to any matter considered at these 

proceedings, such person will need a record of the proceedings and may need to ensure that a 

verbatim record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence 

upon which the appeal is to be based.   

 

The Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will 

make reasonable modifications for access to these hearings or meetings upon request. Requests 

may be made to (850) 651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing or 

meeting in order to provide the requested service. 

 

 

 


